



February 12, 2008

Dear Neighbor,

My name is Kevin Paschall and I am a candidate for City Council. I am a third generation Sierra Madrean who wants to preserve Sierra Madre as a small town. Two council members seeking re-election opposed Measure V, and our downtown area is still at risk from over-development.

I am committed to enforcing Measure V, the slow growth initiative, and I will ensure sensible development in our downtown.

Our city government has squandered hundreds of thousands of our tax dollars on consultants and attorneys to promote over-development.

I believe there is a better way to manage our city's funds. When elected, I will work to stop this unrestricted spending to ensure that we provide for our police, volunteer fire department, and many other valuable community services. Please help me save Sierra Madre!

Sincerely,

Ohn Myuloli Kevin Paschall Your Voice For Our Town